From: george taylor

To: 9-AVS-AFS200-COVID-Exemptions (FAA)
Subject: Letter of Intent
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 11:12:19 AM

Good Morning,

This is to advise that Glacier Jet Center, an FAA Part 135 Certificate holder, #5GJA320M,
intends to exercise the relief granted in Extension No.18510B and that we will act consistently
with the conditions and limitations specified.

Sincerely,
George Taylor
Director of Operations
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